
From: DCC DUNDONALD   
Sent: 24 September 2019 10:34 
To: Dundonald Visitor Centre <info@dundonaldcastle.org.uk> 
Subject: Asset Transfer 
 
Dear   
 
I write on behalf of Dundonald Community Council to express our support for the asset transfer from 
South Ayrshire Council of the Visitors’ Centre to you.  If we can be of any further assistance please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We wish you well with your plans. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Secretary 
 
--  
For and on behalf of: 
Dundonald Community Council 
 


